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November 23, 1984

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir:

Subject: Cold Neutron Source for the NBS Reactor - Docket #50-184

This is in reference to our letter of September 21, 1984 on the same subject
addressed to Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, wherein we requested NRC review and
approval of our proposed cold neutron source experiment. Based on our
discussion with the NRC staff on October 30, 1984 and a better understanding
of the applicable regulations, the NBSR Safety Evaluation Committee has -

reevaluated the proposed experiment and determined that it satisfies the
provisions of 10 CFR 50.59 for changes permitted without prior Commission .

.

approval. Therefore, NBS no longer has any basis for requesting NRC review
.

and respectfully withdraws its request of September 21, 1984.

Sincerely, .-

Q y J [c M t ~ ~~

Robert S. Carter
Chief, Reactor Radiation Division
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Subscribed to before me this 23 day of November 1984. g /[g 6(
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